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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Hungerford Town Council,

I am writing to request clarification regarding the recent change in site recommendations
made by Hungerford Town Council.

We would like to understand the basis upon which the Council has decided to no longer
recommend the site adjacent to the A338 Salisbury Road, and has instead put forward the
site on the A4 beyond the veterinary centre.

We are particularly interested in this change given that the Salisbury Road site offers
several important advantages. It is close to the school, encouraging walking and helping to
reduce traffic congestion and pollution. Additionally, it provides better access to green
spaces, which are essential for the wellbeing of residents and the character of the town.

In contrast, we note that another proposed site—Smytham Bridge Road—is subject to
flood risk. We would appreciate clarification on how such factors have been taken into
account in the Council’s assessment and decision-making process.

We would also like to know whether this change in recommendation is the result of a
public survey. If so, we would appreciate details on the number of votes cast and how the
various sites compared in terms of public support.

Given the long-term impact of these decisions on the community, we believe it is
important to fully understand the rationale and the evidence that informed them.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to your response.

A M Ziesche 


